
Friday 20th March 2020 

COVID-19: Important Update
Quikcrimp (Carroll Australasia) is committed to following guidelines 
issued by the Australian Government Department of Health in relation  
to COVID-19. 

The health and wellbeing of our employees, community and customers 
are at the forefront and we have taken the necessary steps as per the 
advice of the government and health authorities.

Our team is working tirelessly to ensure supply to our customers.  
We are currently experiencing delays on certain product lines and are 
doing everything in our capacity to provide prompt service and delivery.

We are committed to remaining agile and flexible as we navigate this 
pandemic in addition to meeting your ongoing needs.

We thank you for your ongoing support.

Kindest Regards,

Gerry Menna 
Sales Director 
Brady Australia Pty Ltd
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